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Connect With Us

MONTH OF THEMONTH OF THE
MILITARY CHILDMILITARY CHILD

Share Your Thoughts

Ensuring the safety of our residents is our top priority.
That's why smoke and carbon monoxide detectors have
been installed in every home. It's crucial that these life-
saving devices are never deactivated or removed.

Residents play a vital role in maintaining their safety by
regularly checking and maintaining these detectors. If
you notice any problems, malfunctions, or damage,
please notify us immediately so we can address the
issue promptly. While replacing batteries is the
responsibility of the resident, we're always here to
provide guidance and assistance if needed.

Let's work together to keep our community safe and
secure!
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Join us for Art Month throughout the month! Children in the
neighborhood are invited to create and share artwork depicting
what it means to them to be a military child. Submit your artwork
to any Community Center for display all month long. At the end of
the month, a winner will be chosen from each neighborhood!

AprilApril

  SPOTLIGHTSPOTLIGHT
We are proud to highlight the commitment our team has
to serving our residents. Share your unique perspective
by submitting a review to help enhance your experience
in our community.

COMMUNITYCOMMUNITY
ANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTS
Resident InformationResident Information

*Refer to our social media accounts for changes and updates in events.

Monday through Friday, 8:00AM - 5:00PM

360-447-5800

NorthSoundRSO@HuntCompanies.com

@WhidbeyIslandFamilyHousing

WhidbeyIslandFamilyHousing.com

MOTMC

April is nationally recognized as the “Month of the Military Child,” a month dedicated
to celebrating the children of military service members. Now in its 28th year, Month
of the Military Child is a time to acknowledge and applaud the children of our military
community for their daily sacrifices and resilience in the face of adversity. Every day,
millions of military children prove their courage and strength while dealing with
separation from family, frequent moves, and the fear associated with having a
deployed parent.

The color purple displays support for military children and represents all the military
branches, combining Air Force blue, Army green, Coast Guard blue, Marine red, and
Navy blue. Throughout April, families living in a Hunt community should be on the
lookout for purple balloons scattered around the neighborhood. Those who spot a
balloon are asked to snap a photo and tag Hunt Military Communities on Facebook
and Instagram with the hashtag #HMCPurpleUp.

At Hunt Military Communities, we understand the sacrifices and challenges that
military children face daily. In honor of the Month of the Military Child, we’ve
launched our fifth annual “Hunt Little Heroes” program. The initiative is an
opportunity for us at HMC to recognize and celebrate military children across the
nation who are heroes within their communities. We are asking military children to
share their “Hero Story” with us, detailing what they think it takes to be a hero and
how they make a difference in their communities. Submissions can be in the form of
a 300-word essay or a short video.

The Hunt Little Heroes program is open to all military children between the ages of
4-16 years old, regardless if they live in a Hunt community. All applicants will receive
a special hero cape, mask, coin, and a letter of appreciation for sharing their hero
story. Winners will be selected and recognized in their community with a special
“coining” ceremony and a monetary prize of $1,000 to the first place “Little Hero,”
$500 for second place, and $300 to the third-place winner. Each winner will choose
a charity to receive an equal monetary gift.

Submissions are open through April 30, 2024. Additional information and details on
submission can be found at www.huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org or
www.huntlittleheroes.org

HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITIES CELEBRATES THE MONTH OF THE MILITARY CHILD

HUNT HEART PROGRAM
The Hunt Heart Program is designed to assist those who need a little extra
support; any resident with a deployed spouse, military members who just
returned from deployment, or those experiencing a family crisis qualify to be in
the Hunt Heart Program. Services may include grass cutting, changing
lightbulbs, putting up/taking down holiday decorations, and more. Call the
Leasing Office to request an application!

FAMILY BOARD GAME NIGHT 
Gather at the Victory Terrace Community Center on April 5th from
5:30pm to 7:00pm. Bring your favorite board games or enjoy ones
provided by Hunt. Snacks and drinks will be provided.

PURPLE BALLOONS
Purple Balloons will be randomly placed in our communities each
week through April. Find the purple balloon and bring it in person to
our Victory Terrace or Crescent Harbor Community Center to pick
up a treat bag prize.
Take a picture with your balloon and post it on our Facebook page
to qualify for the treat bag prize.

DUMPSTER DAY
Residents can drop off bulk trash items at their local Community
Center parking lots on April 15th from 10:00am until the dumpsters
are full. Remember to bring a valid ID. Please note: No hazardous
materials, appliances, or recycling. Refer to the list provided by
Island Disposal for accepted items. Residents from any
neighborhood can visit any Community Center.

EARTH DAY GRAB AND GO
All day long on April 22nd, residents can visit Victory Terrace,
Crescent Harbor, and Maylor Point Community Centers to pick up an
Earth Day seed bomb kit. Get ready to make a positive impact on our
environment! Kits available while supplies last.

Let's shine a spotlight on Megan
Doherty, our Resident Service
Specialist. Her grandfather was a
nuclear engineer who helped develop
the prototype for the USS Enterprise
(the real one). She loves the ocean,
and she has always lived within a short
distance of either the Atlantic or
Pacific! "I really enjoy hearing our
residents' stories, getting to know
them, and being able to relate to them.

Megan Doherty
Resident Service Specialist

FUN STATS:
WO Score: 4.72
MI Score: 4.60
MO Score: 4.47
Surveys: 92
WOs completed: 784
New Move Ins: 34

BEACH CLEANUP AT CRESCENT HARBOR
Meet us at the parking lot N of NEX - Seaplane Base - on April 20th
from 10:00am - 1:00pm for this family friendly event in partnership
with NASWI. *Bring work gloves, water, and dress for the weather.
*Lunch and letter of appreciation will be provided. 

https://g.page/r/CYcaUyY9SO7QEB0/review
http://www.huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org/
http://www.huntlittleheroes.org/
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5:30PM - 7:00PM
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Purple Balloons

Purple Balloons

Purple Balloons
Earth Day Grab and Go

Multiple Locations
8AM - 5PM

Beach Cleanup
Crescent Harbor

10AM - 1PM


